
Jonesboro Elementary School Presents the 
annual:

Friday, April 17th

Jonesboro Elementary School Gym

Doors open at 6pm

Jonesboro Elementary School would like to invite 
you to the annual science fair on Friday, April 17th at 

6pm.The exhibit will feature individual students project 
as well as several class projects!

This year’s featured experiment 
comes from Ms. Barnes’ 2nd grade 

 class! See what happens when 
you water beans with
regular water, soda, milk, and orange 
juice!

We hope to see you there!!
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